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OFFICE OF THE PROCTOR
GURU GOBIND SINGH INDRAPRASTHA UNIVERSITY

Ref. No. GGSIPU/Proctor(ASB)/2017-18/
Dated: September 05, 2017

NOTICE

It has been observed that farewell parties/welcome parties are being organized outside
the University campus in restaurants/hotels, by the students of the University Schools
of Studies. In this regard, all the Deans, University Schools of Studies are requested to
intervene in the matter and discourage such activities outside the campus%

(Anup Singh Beniwal)
Proctor

Copy to:
1. All Deans, University School of Studies, GGSIPU
2. Chief Warden, Hostels, GGSIPU.

3. AR to Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, GGSIPU, for information of Hon’ble Vice
Chancellor please.

4. AR to Registrar, GGSIPU, for information of the Registrar please.

3. Section Officer to Pro-Vice Chancellor, GGSIPU, for information of Pro-Vice
Chancellor please. ‘

6. Incharge, UCITIM, for uploading on University website




